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Tuesday 28th March 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would just like to make you aware of some of the up and coming term dates as 
we approach the Spring break.  

All students will finish at 12:10pm on Friday 31st March for the Spring holidays. This 
will also be a non-uniform day. The table below outlines the activities/lessons for the 
day:  

Period  Activities/lessons 

Mentoring  As normal  
 

Period 1  As normal students will attend timetabled lessons 
 

Period 2  Reward Assemblies 

• Year 7 – Hall/Students go to Line Up before assembly 

• Year 8 and 9 – Online Assembly/Students go to Tutor Room  

• KS4 and 5 – Online Assembly/Students go to Tutor Room 

•  

Period 3 Mentoring  

• Dismissed from Mentoring at 12:10pm 

•  

 

Term will commence for students on Tuesday 18th April at the usual times. Students 
will be expected to wear full school uniform. Please be aware that school will be 
closed to students on Monday 17th April: 
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Date Timings  Uniform  

Friday 31st March  12:10pm finish for all 
students  

Non-uniform  

Monday 17th April  Staff Training – school 
closed to students  

School closed to students 

Tuesday 18th April  Start of Term for students 
Usual timings   

Full uniform  

 

Wishing you a safe and relaxing break.  

Yours Faithfully,  

Miss L O’Connor 
Assistant Headteacher  
 
 
 


